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To whom it may concern:

This bill should die a fast death. It was never properly vetted to start. Rep. Whisnant is trying to pull a fast one with
this bill by gutting the original one and filling it with his own language, hoping no one would notice.  He's wrong!
People have noticed and, I for one, am totally opposed to House Bill 2027.

Let it die!

Andrea Barss
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